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DRAFT MINUTES OCTOBER 23, 2018

Gilford Butler School Futures Committee Meeting

October 23, 2018

Attending: Sandy Weisman, Jeff Northgraves, John Spear, Eileen Skarka, Bryan Calderwood, and Pennie Alley.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00pm. The minutes of the October 4, 2018 meeting were tabled until November 1st.

Two estimates for asbestos removal were submitted. R. J. Enterprises, Inc. for $29,500.00 and New Meadows Abatement, Inc. for $25,480.00.

Still awaiting a market value evaluation from the Selectboard.

John will prepare a draft of an interim report to be submitted to the Selectboard at their November 13th meeting. The committee will finalize at the Nov. 1st meeting.

Sandy W. will compile a list of space requirements for the various town departments and Pennie will do the same for other community entities, both existing and proposed.

A  helpful flow chart was developed outlining future options to use as a starting point for moving forward after town acceptance of the GBS property.

Discussion about a survey and distribution followed and it was decided Jeff would format a one page survey to be distributed by hand after the special town meeting. Copies will be made available at various locations in town, including town office, library, and post offices.

The next meetings will be held on November 1st at 6:00pm and November 15th at 5:00pm (due to meeting room availability).

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Pennie Alley
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